
 

CHARLESTON TOWNSHIP 

BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
The Charleston Township Board will hold a public hearing on the proposed township budget for 

fiscal year 2017/2018 at the Charleston Township Hall, 1499 South 38th Street, Galesburg, MI  

49053 on March 28, 2017 at 4:30 p.m.  The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to 

support the proposed budget will be a subject of this hearing.  A copy of the budget is 

available for public inspection at the Charleston Township Hall.  All interested citizens will have 

the opportunity to give written and oral comment. 

 

The Charleston Township Board will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services, 

such as signers for the hearing impaired and audio tapes of printed materials being considered at 

the meeting, to individuals with disabilities at the meeting upon five days notice to the Charleston 

Township Board.  Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact 

the Charleston Township Board by writing or calling the Township Clerk, Linda Kramer at PO 

Box 336, Galesburg, MI  49053, 269-665-7805. 


